
From: Jackson, Gavin <gjackson@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/23/2016 11:59:01 AM
Subject: SFAA

Senate Finance Committee Chairman Hugh Leatherman’s staff said he made it clear to SFAA staff that he would be 
leaving Wednesday’s meeting early due to a “business meeting.” As SFAA chairman, was Gov. Nikki Haley made 
aware by SFAA staff that Leatherman would be leaving the meeting early?
 
If SFAA staff was informed, do you believe they should have informed Gov. Haley prior to the meeting, during the 
meeting or after Leatherman’s exit that this was the case?
 
Also, did all SFAA members agree to the rescheduled meeting date?  
 
Gavin
 
Gavin Jackson
Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier

Cell|Text: (843) 708-1830

@GavinJacksonPC
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